
 
 
 

 

PRICING BULLETIN        July 13, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
Cost increases continue to permeate every key component of manufacturing Fiberglass 
Reinforced Plastic (FRP) Panels – namely, raw materials (specifically fiberglass and 
resin), energy, transportation, and operating costs.   
 
Therefore, Marlite is adjusting prices on the following products: 
 

• Standard FRP Panels      5½ % 

• Artizan™ FRP Panels      5½ % 

• Induro™ FRP Panels      5½ % 

• Symmetrix™ FRP Panels      5½ %  
 
The new prices are effective on Monday August 8, 2022.  Existing prices are effective 
on all orders of typical volume placed on or before Friday August 5, 2022, and shipped 
within normal lead times. 
 
We certainly hope this inflationary period begins to wane, and the economy stabilizes.  
We thank you for your business and hope the summer months are treating you well. 

 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Marlite 
Dover, OH 
 


